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I strongly vehemently oppose this measure to change our excellent vote by mail 

ballot method in Oregon.  This system works perfectly!  Our system of voting helps 

give more accessibility to everyone across the board.  I have never taken for granted 

the moment I get to sit down at my table with all the voting materials, study the 

options in the comfort and safety of my own home, and make knowledgeable careful 

voting decisions.  It all begs the question of why do the Republicans want to change 

this law in Oregon.  We the people in Oregon are very happy with the election 

process.  It works well.  There is nothing to fix here, the system isn't broken.  I wish 

the whole country would be vote by mail. 


